Aging.Ohio.gov



Jon Husted, Lt. Governor

Ursel J. McElroy, *Director*

MEMORANDUM OF RESPONSE

TRANSPORTATION

To: Caleb White, Business Advocate, Common Sense Initiative

Cc: Joe Baker, Director, Common Sense Initiative

From: Tom Simmons, Rules and Policy Administrator, ODA

October 30, 2024 Date:

Thank you for reviewing ODA's proposal to amend rules 173-3-06.6 and 173-39-02.18 of the Administrative Code.

Because CSI did not make any recommendations regarding the rule, ODA will now file the rule with JCARR.

Thank you for your work.